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September 2022 
Friends of Park Lane School (FOPLS) – upcoming fundraising events 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Hello, we hope you had a great summer and first week of the new term! 
If you are new to the school, we are the Friends of Park Lane School (FOPLS). FOPLS is a group of parents and 
others who organise social events and raise funds for the school. Our fundraising supports a range of school 
trips and other activities, and we work with staff to support other projects for the school. We run social events 
with the school and are always looking for volunteers. Please get in touch via the school office if you would like 
to find out more. 
 
We have the following events planned for this term: 
 
Non-uniform day - Friday 30th September  
This will be dress down day in school to kick start our fund-raising for the year! Please pay £1.00 via the School 
Gateway app or online at www.schoolgateway.com (please see details below) 
 
Reception after school disco - Friday 30th September 
An after-school disco for children in Reception from 3.30pm – 4.30pm. Children can come along with an adult 
for an hour of dancing, games and getting to know each other!  Soft drinks and a snack will be provided.  The 
cost to attend the disco will be £2.50. Please pay via the School Gateway app or online at 
www.schoolgateway.com by Thursday 29th September. 
 
Year 1 and 2 after school disco - Friday 7th October 
An after-school disco for children in Year 1 and 2 from 3.30pm - 4:30pm. No parents need to attend this disco.  
Children will attend straight from their class and they can change into party clothes in the classroom. Soft drinks 
and a snack will be provided. The cost to attend the disco is £3.50. Please pay via the School Gateway app or 
online at www.schoolgateway.com by Thursday 6th October. 
 
Year 3 and 4 Halloween Disco - Thursday 20th October 5.30pm -6.30pm.  
 Year 5 and 6 Halloween Disco - Thursday 20th October 6:45pm to 7:45pm.  
Children will be able to bring pocket money to buy sweets, glow sticks and other Halloween treats from stalls.  
There will be spooky fun and games too! The cost to attend the Halloween disco is £3.50. 
Please pay via the School Gateway app or online at www.schoolgateway.com by Wednesday 19th October. 
  
Thank you for your support in our fundraising. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Friends of Park Lane School  
 
To activate your School Gateway account: 

 Download the app: Please download School Gateway from your app store (Android and iPhone). The app shows the same 
information as the website PLUS it saves the school money when we send you a text message. 
OR visit the website: www.schoolgateway.com and click on ‘New User’. You’ll receive a text message with a PIN number. 
Use this PIN to log into School Gateway. If you have any queries, please contact the school office. 
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